
My name is Sam T Sapp and I am a resident of District 5. I am concerned with the seeming unfairness 
displayed by certain authorities in the state of Oregon. 
With this in mind, I have two demands: 1) District lines be drawn following the strict rules laid out in the 
laws, rules and regulations of this state. 2) Furthermore, that all attempts at “gerrymandering” be 
banned and blocked, during this process. I demand a true and honest redistricting be done. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sam T Sapp 
503-881-3501 

sam.t_sapp@comcast.net 
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